



A contractor was given the notice to proceed repairing and replacing
the stamped brick crosswalks in the old town area of Cottleville.

Please be patient and cautious while crews work. Expect some delays
and detours during this time while construction continues. Contractors

have already finished the side street crosswalks but plan to close
Highway N on MONDAY, JUNE 12th at 6:00 am (weather permitting)
to repair the 8 stamped brick crosswalks that CROSS HIGHWAY N

(shown in yellow). This is expected to last approximately 2 days. Main
Street, 5th Street and cross streets are planned to be open for
detours. All businesses should be accessible throughout the

construction process with the alternate routes and detours (shown in
red). Please contact City Hall with any questions.







